
Welcome to Niagara Falls and the                    

EC & C District 2025 Convention 
 

                                      

    ATTENTION PLG MEMBERS…. 

Your Niagara Falls Host Convention 
committee has asked for our help to 
ensure the plenary session runs 
smoothly……consider stepping up for 
one of these roles on the Saturday;    

❖  We require 4 PLG members to stand for the prestigious role of 
‘Sargent-at-Arms’.  Successful members are to man the plenary 
session doors, ensure cedentials are in order to either be 
seated in the delegate section or seated behind the rope. Also, 
should delegates leave the session before voting, they hand in 
their ballot and upon their return you give it back to them. 

❖ The plenary session will have 2 microphones, we require ONE 
PLG member at each microphone. 

 

If this interests you, please reach out to PLG Secretary/Treasurer              
PLG Rick Brooks at rlbrooks.associates@gmail.com  BY MARCH 31ST. 
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